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Dear Ms Williams
 
Thank you for your letter dated 8 July 2022 and apologies for the delay in responding.
 
East Cambridgeshire District Council Local Planning Authority has no comments to make on the
adequacy of consultation for this development.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Andrew Phillips 
Planning Team Leader
East Cambridgeshire District Council 
The Grange 
Nutholt Lane 
Ely 
Cambs 
CB7 4EE

Website: www.eastcambs.gov.uk
 

 




